

Invites you to attend a Conference on

Supporting Children and Young People following Sudden and Traumatic Death

Saturday 18th May 2013

At the Northern Hotel, Aberdeen

From 9:30 to 3pm

This will be an opportunity for professionals and those working with and supporting bereaved Children and Young People to build their knowledge and understanding of their needs following sudden and traumatic death.

Keynote speakers:

Claire Stableford - Child Bereavement UK
Mike O'Connor - Educational Psychologist
Jill Flett & Fay Tough - FLO Unit, Police Scotland

Workshops will be offered on:

- Keeping memories safe
- Direct work with families
- What happens after a sudden death in Scotland
- Children, Schools and Sudden Death

****Only a few remaining places available so book your place now

Cost, including lunch, - £10 To register for a place, please complete the attached Registration Form and email to

GCBN@mhaberdeen.org.uk



Grampian Child Bereavement Network Registered Charity SC040712